
  
 

On Site Registration Information 
 

Advance ticket sales are closed, but you can still bring your group! Please read the info below for the 
smoothest on-site experience. 
 
Purchasing Tickets 

• Tickets will be sold on a first come, first serve basis at the Life Teen tables outside the park gates 
from 10:00am-12:00pm on Saturday.  

• We have plenty of tickets available so you shouldn’t have to worry about your group not getting in. 
• You must arrive prior to 12:00noon in order to purchase tickets on site. 
• When you arrive, go to the Last Minute Lane at the Life Teen registration area to register your group and 

purchase all tickets and wristbands.  
• Please make sure everyone attending (including adults) has filled out and signed 

the participant agreement form. Minors' forms must be signed by a parent or legal guardian. You must 
have forms in hand for all members in order to purchase tickets, so please plan accordingly.  

• You must also bring payment in full for all tickets and wristbands. Acceptable forms of payment are check 
(made out to Life Teen), credit card, or cash, though cash is not preferred. 

• Cost is $60 for the ticket/wristband combo. Cost is $30 for the wristband only. The wristband only option is for 
season pass holders who already have a ticket for entrance into the park. 

• All ticket purchases for your group must be made at one time, so please have all forms and payments 
prepared to make the purchase all at once.  

• The minimum group size allowed is 3 people (at least 1 chaperone and 2 youth). 
• Additionally, please remember that the required chaperone to youth ratio is at least 1 chaperone for up to 

every 8 youth, and all chaperones attending with your group must be at least 21 years or older and 
in compliance with your (Arch) Diocesan Safe Environment policies. You will be required to sign a form on 
site stating that this is the case. 

Schedule 

• After you purchase your tickets, the day is free for you to enjoy the park with your group. Because of another 
event that is happening at the park on Saturday, the park will be closed to the general public, which hopefully 
means shorter lines for all the rides! 

• Please note that Six Flags does not allow outside food or beverage to be brought into the park. 
• Doors at the Zaragoza Theater will open for the event at 6:30pm and the event begins at 7:00pm. The event 

will end at 9:00pm. 
• Please note two important changes to the schedule for this year: 

o 1. There is no Mass at the event this year. 
o 2. The location of the event has changed. It will not be held at Lone Star Lil’s Amphitheater as in prior 

years. It will be held at the Zaragoza Theater, which is located on your left immediately after walking 
through the front park gates. 

 
If you have any further questions, don't hesitate to contact us. We are looking forward to a great day at Six Flags with 
you! 


